
Ethics Alert is your hotline service that allows employees, vendors and / or the general public to communicate issues. It 
addresses breaches and threats which may impact your organization — demonstrates your integrity and transparency 
and provides employees and stakeholders the opportunity to address concerns con�dentially and anonymously.

If you experience or see anyone committing a breach of company policies, procedures or simply conducting themselves 
unethically, the MNP Ethics Alert Service is there for you to communicate those issues. 

Your organization has set up a toll free telephone number, web portal and other means to communicate issues anony-
mously and con�dentially. Remember:

If you see a breach, it 
is your ethical duty to 
report to your company. 
 

There are many options 
available to report 
unethical conduct;  
please refer to your 
company intranet or 


